
 

 
 
 
 
26 October 2021 
 
 
 
A O’Sullivan 
fyi-request-16943-94747728@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear A O’Sullivan 
 
Thank you for your email of 30 September 2021 through the fyi.org.nz service, requesting 
under the Official Information Act 1982 information on the process Kāinga Ora – Homes and 
Communities uses when leasing properties from private providers. 
 
I can confirm that Kāinga Ora has not changed the existing guidelines and process used 
when leasing properties from private providers. Should any changes be made in the future 
these will be signalled to the market at the time. 
 
Information on the leasing process and how providers can contact us can be found on the 
Kāinga Ora website here: https://kaingaora.govt.nz/working-with-us/leasing-my-house-
through-kainga-ora/ 
 
As requested, please find attached our standard lease agreement. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information 
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal 
information removed. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations 
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